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Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 26 July 2024, addressed to all
Permanent Representatives and Observers to the United Nations, regarding the
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to be conducted at the 2025 High-Level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), which will be convened under the auspices
of the Economic and Social Council.

Recognizing the significant importance that the State of Qatar attaches on the
valuable role of the Voluntary National Reviews as an effective catalyst for reporting
progress in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, and
in light of the State of Qatar’s firm commitment and ongoing efforts to accelerate the
realization of the Sustainable Development Goals, I would like to convey that my
country intends to present a Voluntary National Review during the 2025 High Level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development.

At this critical juncture in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda, we strongly
believe that this will serve as a key platform to continue sharing successes, challenges
and lessons learned, while also highlighting the progress achieved by the State of
Qatar in implementing the Sustainable Development Goals that will be discussed
during the 2025 High-level Political Forum.

Please accept Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

e
Mohammed Khahfa H. Al-Nasr
Charge d’Affaires, a.i.

H.E. Ambassador Bob Rae
President of the Economic and Social Council
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